21st March 20XX
Dear Parent/Careers,

SCHOOL MEAL PRICE INCREASE EFFECTIVE 1ST APRIL 20XX
We’re writing to inform you of a price increase to school meals, Edwards & Ward our current catering supplier have informed us that this is due to the continued price increase in food costs, transportation, and operational costs.

The cost of school meals will increase by 5 pence as of 1st April 20XX from £2.70 per day to £2.75 per day.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

SIGNATURE 
Name
Deputy Headteacher

